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Kirkland, April

From: martygrassie1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of MARTIN GRASSIE <martygrassie1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 7:28 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: NECEC Wildlife Impacts Not Properly Avoided, Mitigated, or Compensated

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Maine Department of Environmental Protection, 

 

I think that the transmission line is a fine idea!  We need to realize that moderate income people need all the assistance they can 

get.  Maine is a huge state, the impact is minimal! 

 

Sincerely, 

MARTIN GRASSIE 

50 Cluf Bay Rd  Brunswick, ME 04011-9348 


